To the Board:
By policy BA we are require to perform an annual self-evaluation. The policy states:
At the conclusion of each year, the board shall reflect on the degree to which its goals and objectives have been accomplished. The board shall address those areas as outlined in state laws and ORCSD established Board goals.
There are various evaluation tools available, but I thought we should keep it simple So, I would like each of you to consider the following questions:
1. How effective was the process of formulating Board goals?
2. How effective has the Board been in accomplishing its goals?
3. Have Board meetings been run in an efficient and civil way, with all viewpoints welcomed?
4. Has the Board been effective in crafting a budget that balances educational
needs and fiscal responsibility?
5. Comment on any other aspect of Board work.
We will have an open discussion on these questions.